From:
 VNA President

 To:
 licensing

 Cc:
 Evers, Tag

Subject: Vilas Neighborhood Support for ALRC Agenda Item #10 on 12/20/23

Date: Monday, December 18, 2023 1:09:42 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear ALRC (copy Alder Evers, D13):

In regards to the proposed change to the license for the Regent Mini-Mart at 1401 Regent St. (ALRC Agenda Item #10; legislar #81152), the Vilas Neighborhood Association (VNA) supports the change as requested by the applicant. This change remains consistent with the restrictions initially requested by the VNA last June and is consistent with the recommendation of the VNA Council adopted on 6/21/23 that was previously provided to ALRC (pasted below for reference).

Thanks for your consideration,
-Doug Carlson, VNA President

"With regards to the liquor license application for the Regent Mini-Mart proposed at 1401 Regent Street (file # 78163, ALRC agenda item # 57 on 6/21/23), the Vilas Neighborhood Association (VNA) Council recommends to the ALRC that the license be granted with the following conditions:

- 1. Sale of beer and wine only. No liquor.
- 2. No sales of alcohol in containers larger than 25 oz.
- 3. No keg sales.

These conditions are consistent with the liquor license that was approved in 2022 for Laura Garden at 1403 Regent St. and for the Kwik Trip at 1421 Monroe Street." The VNA Council vote was 4 in favor, 1 opposed (did not want liquor restriction), and 1 abstain (opposed to alcohol expansion, but did not want to specifically oppose this license).